
Bitterroot National Forest Motor Vehicle Use Map 
Comments / Concerns 

 
This form is for recording user’s specific comments and concerns about the new Motor Vehicle Use Map 
(MVUM) and Over Snow Vehicle Use Map (OSVUM) and its relationship to the Bitterroot National Forest 
Travel Plan. Comments could include instances where the MVUM/OSVUM does not match with the travel 
plan, routes that are open in the plan that do not appear on the map; routes on the map that are not open 
in the plan, inappropriate vehicle type classification, routes located improperly on the map, or other 
discrepancies between the map and the travel plan. Other comments are also welcomed. 
 
Name___________________________________              Date__________________ 
 
Phone #________________ e-mail_______________________ 
 
Location / description of concern: 
 
Geographic Area________________________________________________________    
 
Ranger District__________________________________________________________ 
 
Route #___________   Beginning mile________ Ending mile_________ 
 
Route open to: ___ all vehicles;___ 50” or less in width;  ___ Motorcycles only 
 
___ Route open year round; ___ Route open seasonally 
 
 
What is your comment or concern about the route, area, or their ties to the travel plan? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for sharing your comments and concerns with us! 


